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EBOS GROUP WINS KEY NSW HEALTH DISTRIBUTION CONTRACT 

 

EBOS Group Limited is pleased to announce that its Onelink division in Australia has been 
awarded a contract by the New South Wales Government for the warehousing and distribution of 
medical consumables to all public hospitals in the State.  

EBOS Group Chief Executive Patrick Davies said that Onelink would establish a new purpose-built 
distribution facility in Western Sydney that would provide dedicated services to NSW Health as 
part of this contract. 

“While the size of this contract is not financially material for the EBOS Group, it is highly symbolic 
for the company’s operations in that it recognises our capability and experience in delivering an 
expanded range of premium healthcare logistics to our Australian and New Zealand-based 
customers,” Mr Davies said. 

Mr Davies said the Western Sydney facility would be built within the next six months and be 
operational by late 2015. 
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